
             CBA ABUJA FAMILY NEWSLETTER 2022/2023  

 

DEAR CBA FAMILY/GUARDIANS 

RESUMPTION!! It’s resumption time and we welcome you aboard the 2022/2023 academic 

train. We are positive it will be a pleasant and hitch free academic year.  

In our quest to helping our champions build brighter futures and maximizing their learning, we 

need parents/guardians’ co-operation and support. As such, the following points should be 

taken note of: 

TIMEKEEPING: Please ensure students are dropped of on time. Missing assembly and even 

few minutes of class does add up over the course of the year. The drop-off and pick-up times 

are as follows: 

Drop-off: 7:00am—7:30am  “Gate is unlocked exactly at 7:00 AM” 

Pick-up: 2:30pm sharp 

Please note that any student that stays beyond 2:30pm will be taken to the waiting area inside 

the main campus building and parents must sign them out at the front desk. This will attract late 

pickup charges that parents either pay immediately or it’s calculated with students’ end of year 

bill. 

For the first two or three weeks, pick up time will be 2:30 PM. Since teachers need time to plan 

the after school homework club and co-curricular classes; these will be announced and kicked 

off later in September.  

Please ensure your child brings a water bottle each day.  CBA has purified water for all stu-

dents. 

The CBA student lunch program is currently being designed by a nutritionist  and will be kicked 

off later in September. Please ensure your child has a healthy lunch until this time.  Please 

avoid junk foods and highly processed meals such as; chocolate, candies, cookies, 

cakes, deep-fried foods, processed meats, fruit or sugary drinks (only milk and water is 

allowed.) 

ACADEMIC INFORMATION: CBA is providing smart pads and chrome books for grades 1-

6 and it is available at the campus for pickup prior to September 5th. However, grades 7-12 are 

to bring their laptops/smart pads for configuration in readiness for classes. In our quest to build-

ing brighter minds, students are encouraged to take home-works and projects serious. 

PAYMENTS: Parents/guardians are advised to meet up with the deadline (August 28th) for 

the payment of fees 

BOARDERS: Boarders are expected to resume on Sunday 4th September, 2022 

Should you require further information or details, please feel free to contact the School’s Admin. 

    0916 133 1131  | Email: cba.abuja@canadianbridgeacademy.com 

We look forward to receiving our Champions soon! 
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